
 

 

 

PRESS NOTE 

The Staff Council of Government Degree College Sopore organized farewell function in the 
honour of Prof. Farooq Ahmad Malik on his superannuation on 31st July 2021, at college 
Auditorium. Prof Farooq Ahmad Malik started his carrier in Higher Education Department as 
lecturer in Arabic in 1983 and served Higher Education Department in the capacity of a teacher 
and as an Administrator for more than 38 years. He was the senior most Principals of J & K 
Union Territory and served as Principal of various prestigious colleges of the valley for more 
than 13 years, and at the last served this prestigious institute Govt. Degree College Sopore for 
more than 02 years.  

 The function was conducted in college auditorium following Covid-19 SOP’s in which around 

30 prominent dignitaries including College Principal’s, Ex-Principal's and College Staff 
participated in this memorable farewell function. The proceedings of the programme was 
conducted by Prof. Tariq Ahmad Wani, Satff Secretary and started with recitation of holy Quran 
by Qari Umar, a student of the college.  

The welcome address was delivered by Prof Gh Mohidin Mir, H.O.D English. The function was 
presided by our worthy retiring Principal Prof. Farooq Ahmad Malik and accompanied by the 
dignitaries on the dice, Prof Irshad Ahmad Wani Member BOPEE, Prof. Mushtaq Ahmad Dar 
Ex- Principal GDC Sopore, Prof. F.R Beigh Principal Women College Sopore and Dr. Shamim 
Ahmad Dar Regional Director IGNOU. 

Around 15 prominent dignitaries spoke at length who highlighted the exemplary service rendered 
by Prof. Malik as an academician as well as an Administrator in Higher Education Department. 
Every one appreciated and applauded the role of Prof. Farooq Ahmad Malik for his long service 
carrier in Higher Education Department and prayed for his post retirement, healthy life. 

In his emotional speech Prof Farooq Ahmad Malik addressed the audience with his valuable 
words and shared his experience of his service carrier and thanked everybody in this august 
house for showing their love and respect by attending his superannuation event.  

The function concluded with vote of thanks presented by Prof Muhammad Yousuf Khan HOD 
Commerce who thanked everybody for sparing their precious time to attend this memorable 
moment of today’s superannuation event of Prof. Farooq Ahmad Malik especially Prof. Tariq 
Ahmad Wani, Staff Secretary and Dr. Zahoor Ahmad Makhdoomi, Joint Staff Secretary for 
organising this farewell function. 

 

  Sd/ 
Prof. Tariq Ahmad Wani 
Staff Secretary 
GDC Sopore 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


